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Registration Open for Non-Credit Classes at South Suburban 
College 
 
 SOUTH HOLLAND, IL–Registration is open at South Suburban College (SSC) for non-credit 
classes offered through the Department of Continuing, Corporate, and Community 
(C3) Education. A variety of non-credit course offerings are available throughout the Fall 2022 
Semester, with registration open right up to the start of classes.  
 
“Non-credit classes at South Suburban College help the community achieve success 
by motivating both the mind and body to learn something new,” said Gervaise 
Edwards, Manager of C3 at SSC. 
 
With a wide assortment of online and in-person class times, course lengths and subject matter, 
students have the flexibility to incorporate classes into their busy schedules. Some of the 
upcoming courses available include, but are not limited to:  
 

• Art (such as Paint Thursday Fun Night) 
• Dancing (such as Stepping) 
• How to Host a Successful Podcast  
• Real Estate Principles 
• IL CCL Training Firearms 
• Computers for Late Bloomers 
• Cyber Safety and Understanding 
• Balloon for Profit  
• Food Service Certification  
• Spanish I – Conversational 
• Beginner’s Guide to Getting Published  

 
Non-credit classes begin all semester long, with a majority of the aforementioned courses 
starting in September. For more information, or to register for non-credit classes at SSC, please 
contact the C3 Department at (708) 596-2000, ext. 2231, or visit www.ssc.edu. The South 
Suburban College Main Campus is located at 15800 South State Street, South Holland, Illinois.  
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